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LD 1126:  An Act Requiring Serial Numbers on Firearms and Prohibiting 
Undetectable Firearms
I do not support this bill, and words cannot adequately convey my complete and utter 
contempt for it. It's an ineffectual proposal, with significant technical issues regarding
implementation, flies in the face of over 300 years of established tradition and 
conduct. It also creates the absurd requirement for one to undergo a background check
for their own firearm, that they JUST MADE. 
The fact that the bill writers believe that offloading the serializing requirement to an 
SOT is a clever workaround to the idea that people might just do the serializing 
themselves, is ignorant to the point that there are few to none SOTs that offer such 
services to the public. 
How the citizenry conducts themselves with the exercise of their civil rights, when it 
impacts no one, is of no concern to the government. To demand registration, and ban 
the possession of raw materials with vague definitions is nothing short of a blatant 
repression of our right to arms AND our right to personal creativity. 


